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NOTICENOTICENOTICENOTICENOTICENOTICEBOARD
Schools are invited to 
participate in British 
Science Week in March 
2020, which will be 
themed around ‘Our 
diverse planet’. Early years 
and primary activity packs 
will be ready to download 
from January 2020 
(and taster packs from 
November 2019) from: 
www.britishscienceweek.
org/plan-your-activities/
activity-packs
Meanwhile, the 2019 
activity pack themed 
around ‘Journeys’ is still 
available to download 
and use.

British Science Week 2020

Special issues of 
Primary Science 

A new special issue of Primary Science with open access 
for you on the ASE website is now available for download 
to share with colleagues and friends. This was produced in 

collaboration with Wellcome’s Explorify resource and, as well 
as being online, a paper copy should have arrived through 

the post to your school: find it if you haven’t seen it!
Early in 2020, a second special issue, with conference 

papers from the Primary Science Education Conference 
(PSEC) run by PSTT in Edinburgh in June 2019, will also 

be available online.

Follow 
Primary 
Science on 
Twitter 

Primary Science has its 
own Twitter handle! You 
can follow us using  
@PriSciJournal. You will find 
out about new members 
of the editorial board, 
upcoming themes and other 
in-the-moment news.

New 
Primary 
Science 
feature
Following the ‘Science 
behind the wow’ issue 
of Primary Science (issue 
159), we have decided 
that this will become a 
regular feature in the 
publication. Watch out 
for Science Swap Shop 
being interspersed with 
‘wow’ activities you can 
do in class, with support 
around the science behind 

the wow and follow-on 
questions and investigations 
to make the most of wonder 
moments!
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